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It is clear that ODOT is not doing their work in our state. We have serious deficits in 

the way our tax dollars are spent on their important commissioned work.  

Oregon tax payers are not getting their money's worth as it is. To propose this 

amendment is unconscionable. Furthermore, Oregonians are not in a financial 

position to pay anymore from our already heavily levied taxes. 


